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2020-08-25 Ali Smith The fourth novel in the
Seasonal Quartet by Man Booker Prize Finalist
Ali Smith is “a prose poem in praise of memory,
forgiveness, getting the joke, and seizing the
moment” (The New York Times). In the present,
Sacha knows the world’s in trouble. Her
brother Robert just is trouble. Their mother and
father are having trouble. Meanwhile, the
world’s in meltdown—and the real meltdown
hasn’t even started yet. In the past, a lovely
summer. A different brother and sister know
they’re living on borrowed time. This is a story
about people on the brink of change. They’re
family, but they think they’re strangers. So:
Where does family begin? And what do people
who think they’ve got nothing in common have
in common? Summer.

2022-01-04 Eric Carle There are so many ways
to spend a chilly winter day. Join The Very
Hungry Caterpillar and explore everything
winter has to offer! Welcome winter with The
Very Hungry Caterpillar and his friends in this
sensory exploration of the season. Discover the
very best of this time of year: snowy days full of
play, the sounds of birds chirping atop a
snowman, the smell of cookies fresh from the
oven, and so much more!

2020-08-13 Kristina Beck "It's a heart-touching
love story of an unusual couple. I don't think
I've ever read a hero like this." Shabby -
BookBistroBlog "This book was the perfect mix
of romance, sass, angst and friendship. I highly
recommend this book, author and series."
Spunky and Sassy - Goodreads A sweet and
sexy romance for every season! Forever
hopeful, but always let down. Skylar's beauty
and curves are a curse. She's been lied to,
cheated on, and avoids dating like the plague.
That is until an adorable three-legged dog runs
her over in Central Park, leading to a heated
exchange with his arrogant, sexy-as-sin owner.
Irritated by his apathy, Skylar walks away, but
steamy dreams of his chiseled physique
consume her hot summer nights. During a
pivotol event in her career, Skylar's restraint
snaps like a rubber band when she finds him
standing in front of her as the famous
photographer, Julius Ariti. Harsh rumors
circulating about him and his current actions
toward her don't add up, leading Skylar to
wonder who the real Julius Ariti is. Everyone
deserves a chance, no matter how broken they
are. Julius leads a secluded, orderly life to keep
his traumatic memories at bay. After meeting
Skylar Vitale, something ignites inside him, and
his world is no longer black and white. Her
positivity and charm blaze brightly, breaking
down Julius's barriers, unveiling his secrets. His
burning desire is to see Skylar's true colors. To
capture them with his lens. To see what
everyone else sees. If only he could. **This can
be read as a standalone but it's strongly
recommended to read the books in order to get
to know the dynamic group of friends and
family in each one. Mid-length book, 50,000+
words, double POV first-person present tense.

2013-05-07 Jenny Han Now an Original Series
on Prime Video! Summer love abounds in the
New York Times bestselling The Summer I
Turned Pretty series, now available in a
paperback boxed set—and an original series

now streaming on Prime Video! Belly has
always lived for the summertime, because
summer means all her favorite things:
swimming, the beach, and the Fisher boys,
Conrad and Jeremiah. For as long as she can
remember, she’s shared her summers with the
brothers at Cousins Beach. And for as long as
she can remember, she’s been in love with
Conrad. Then one summer it seems like he
might have feelings for her too—but so does
Jeremiah. As the summer seasons pass, Belly
has to choose between two brothers who love
her…and she’ll have to break one of their
hearts. This paperback collection of the
complete series includes The Summer I Turned
Pretty, It’s Not Summer Without You, and We’ll
Always Have Summer.

2016 Karl Alexander This book is an
authoritative examination of summer learning
loss, featuring original contributions by
scholars and practitioners at the forefront of
the movement to understand—and stem—the
“summer slide.” The contributors provide an
up-to-date account of what research has to say
about summer learning loss, the conditions in
low-income children’s homes and communities
that impede learning over the summer months,
and best practices in summer programming
with lessons on how to strengthen program
evaluations. The authors also show how
information on program costs can be combined
with student outcome data to inform future
planning and establish program cost-
effectiveness. This book will help policymakers,
school administrators, and teachers in their
efforts to close academic achievement gaps and
improve outcomes for all students. Book
Features: Empirical research on summer
learning loss and efforts to counteract it.
Original contributions by leading authorities.
Practical guidance on best practices for
implementing and evaluating strong summer
programs. Recommendations for using program
evaluations more effectively to inform policy.
Contributors: Emily Ackman, Allison Atteberry,
Catherine Augustine, Janice Aurini, Amy
Bohnert, Geoffrey D. Borman, Claudia
Buchmann, Judy B. Cheatham, Barbara
Condliffe, Dennis J. Condron, Scott Davies,
Douglas Downey, Ean Fonseca, Linda Goetze,
Kathryn Grant, Amy Heard, Michelle K. Hosp,
James S. Kim, Heather Marshall, Jennifer
McCombs, Andrew McEachin, Dorothy McLeod,
Joseph J. Merry, Emily Milne, Aaron M. Pallas,
Sarah Pitcock, Alex Schmidt, Marc L. Stein,
Paul von Hippel, Thomas G. White, Doris Terry
Williams, Nicole Zarrett “A comprehensive look
at what’s known about summer’s impact on
learning and achievement. It is a wake-up call
to policymakers and educators alike” —Jane
Stoddard Williams, Chair, Horizons National
“Provides the reader with everything they
didn’t know about summer learning loss and
also provides information on everything we do
know about eliminating summer learning loss.
Do your school a favor and read this book and
then act upon what you have learned.”
—Richard Allington, University of Tennessee

2009-12-16 Judy Blume #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • READ WITH JENNA BOOK
CLUB PICK AS FEATURED ON TODAY •
“Summer Sisters is a book to return to again
and again.”—Colleen Hoover “As warm as a

summer breeze blowing through your hair, as
nostalgic as James Taylor singing ‘How Sweet It
Is.’ You remember. So does Judy Blume. How
sweet it was.”—Chicago Tribune In the summer
of 1977, Victoria Leonard’s world changes
forever when Caitlin Somers chooses her as a
friend. Dazzling, reckless Caitlin welcomes Vix
into the heart of her sprawling, eccentric
family, opening doors to a world of
unimaginable privilege, sweeping her away to
vacations on Martha’s Vineyard, an enchanting
place where the two friends become “summer
sisters.” Now, years later, Vix is working in
New York City. Caitlin is getting married on the
Vineyard. And the early magic of their long,
complicated friendship has faded. But Caitlin
begs Vix to come to her wedding, to be her
maid of honor. And Vix knows that she will
go—because she wants to understand what
happened during that last shattering summer.
And, after all these years, she needs to know
why her best friend—her summer sister—still
has the power to break her heart.

2011-04-05 Jenny Han In Jenny Han's follow-up
to The Summer I Turned Pretty, Belly finds out
what comes after falling in love. Now available
in paperback!

2021-05-04 Sunny Hostin New York Times
Bestseller! The View cohost and New York
Times bestselling author Sunny Hostin dazzles
with this brilliant novel about a life-changing
summer along the beaches of Martha's
Vineyard. Welcome to Oak Bluffs, the most
exclusive Black beach community in the
country. Known for its gingerbread Victorian-
style houses and modern architectural marvels,
this picturesque town hugging the sea is a
mecca for the crème de la crème of Black
society—where Michelle and Barack Obama
vacation and Meghan Markle has shopped for a
house for her mom. Black people have lived in
this pretty slip of the Vineyard since the 1600s
and began buying property in the 1800s,
making this posh town the embodiment of “old
money.” Thirty years ago, Amelia Vaux Tanner
and her husband built a house high on the
bluffs, a cottage they named Chateau Laveau.
For decades, “Ama” played host to American
presidents, Wall Street titans, and cultural
icons. But her favorite guests have always been
her three “goddaughters:” Esperanza “Perry”
Soto, a beautiful, talented Afro-Latina lawyer
with Ama’s strong, yet guarded personality;
Olivia Jones, a gifted Wall Street analyst with
Ama’s brilliant, logical mind; and Billie Hayden,
a gifted marine biologist and rule-breaker with
Ama’s courageous free spirit. Growing up,
these three goddaughters from different
backgrounds came together each summer at
Chateau Laveau. As adults, the cottage is a
place this trio of successful yet very different
women go to escape, to slow down from their
hectic lives, share private time with Ama, and
enjoy the gorgeous weather, cool water, and
stunning views Oak Bluffs offers. This summer
on the Bluffs, however, will be different. An era
is ending: Ama, now nearing seventy-one, is
moving to the south of France to reunite with
her college sweetheart. She has invited Perry,
Olivia, and Billie to spend one last golden
summer together with her the way they did
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when they were kids. And when fall comes, she
is going to give the house to one of them. Each
of the women wants the house desperately.
Each is grappling with a secret she fears will
hurt her and her chances. By the end of
summer, old ties will fray, new bonds will be
created, and these three found sisters will
discover they aren’t the only ones with
something to hide. Ama has a few secrets of her
own. What she has to give them is far more
than property. Between Memorial Day and
Labor Day, she will tell these surrogate
daughters she fiercely loves and protects
everything they never knew they needed to
know.

2019-06-18 Elin Hilderbrand Four siblings
experience the drama, intrigue, and upheaval of
the '60s summer when everything changed in
Elin Hilderbrand's #1 New York Times
bestselling historical novel. Welcome to the
most tumultuous summer of the twentieth
century. It's 1969, and for the Levin family, the
times they are a-changing. Every year the
children have looked forward to spending the
summer at their grandmother's historic home in
downtown Nantucket. But like so much else in
America, nothing is the same: Blair, the oldest
sister, is marooned in Boston, pregnant with
twins and unable to travel. Middle sister Kirby,
caught up in the thrilling vortex of civil rights
protests and determined to be independent,
takes a summer job on Martha's Vineyard.
Only-son Tiger is an infantry soldier, recently
deployed to Vietnam. And thirteen-year-old
Jessie suddenly feels like an only child,
marooned in the house with her out-of-touch
grandmother and her worried mother, while
each of them hides a troubling secret. As the
summer heats up, Ted Kennedy sinks a car in
Chappaquiddick, man flies to the moon, and
Jessie and her family experience their own
dramatic upheavals along with the rest of the
country. In her first historical novel, rich with
the details of an era that shaped both a nation
and an island thirty miles out to sea, Elin
Hilderbrand once again earns her title as queen
of the summer novel.

2021-05-30 Trey S. Photo It was a hot summer
day when we shot this amazing editorial. 148
images in total. Models are: Eric G, Derek Y.,
Dom B. and Nick S. Sexy, fun and hot,
describes these men.

2003-12-01 Jennifer Stires Fresh Summer
Breeze is an invigorating collection of short
stories that touch the readers heart. With a
focus on relationships, and their trials and
tribulations, you can follow along, sometimes
laughing, sometimes crying, but all the while
escaping reality, and perhaps finding a bit of
your own experiences

2017-06-06 Julia Fierro "Fierro doesn't just
observe, she knows. Like all great novelists, she
gives us the world." - Amy Bloom, bestselling
author of Away and Lucky Us It is the summer
of 1992 and a gypsy moth invasion blankets
Avalon Island. Ravenous caterpillars disrupt
early summer serenity on Avalon, an islet off
the coast of Long Island--dropping onto novels
left open on picnic blankets, crawling across
the T-shirts of children playing games of tag
and capture the flag in the island's leafy woods.

The caterpillars become a relentless topic of
island conversation and the inescapable
soundtrack of the season. It is also the summer
Leslie Day Marshall—only daughter of Avalon’s
most prominent family—returns with her
husband, a botanist, and their children to live in
“The Castle,” the island's grandest estate.
Leslie’s husband Jules is African-American, and
their children bi-racial, and islanders from both
sides of the tracks form fast and dangerous
opinions about the new arrivals. Maddie
Pencott LaRosa straddles those tracks: a teen
queen with roots in the tony precincts of East
Avalon and the crowded working class corner of
West Avalon, home to Grudder Aviation factory,
the island's bread-and-butter and birthplace of
generations of bombers and war machines.
Maddie falls in love with Brooks, Leslie’s and
Jules’ son, and that love feels as urgent to
Maddie as the questions about the new and
deadly cancers showing up across the island.
Could Grudder Aviation, the pride of the
island—and its patriarch, the Colonel—be to
blame? As the gypsy moths burst from cocoons
in flocks that seem to eclipse the sun, Maddie’s
and Brooks’ passion for each other grows and
she begins planning a life for them off Avalon
Island. Vivid with young lovers, gangs of
anxious outsiders; a plotting aged matriarch
and her husband, a demented military
patriarch; and a troubled young boy, each
seeking his or her own refuge, escape and
revenge, The Gypsy Moth Summer is about
love, gaps in understanding, and the struggle to
connect: within families; among friends;
between neighbors and entire generations.

2012-04-24 Jenny Han The summer after her
first year of college, Isobel "Belly" Conklin is
faced with a choice between Jeremiah and
Conrad Fisher, brothers she has always loved,
when Jeremiah proposes marriage and Conrad
confesses that he still loves her.

2019-07-30 Kalisha Buckhanon “Powerful.”
—The Washington Post “Fiercely astute.”
—Tayari Jones, O, The Oprah Magazine “A
voice for the invisible.” —Essence A sister seeks
to uncover the truth about her twin’s
disappearance in this critically acclaimed novel
hailed as “a powerful song about what it means
to survive as a woman in America” (Jesmyn
Ward, National Book Award winner) On a cold
December evening, Autumn Spencer’s twin
sister, Summer, walks to the roof of their
shared Harlem brownstone and is never seen
again. The door to the roof is locked, and the
snow holds only one set of footprints. Faced
with authorities indifferent to another missing
Black woman, Autumn must pursue the search
for her sister all on her own. With her friends
and neighbors, Autumn pretends to hold up
through the crisis. But the loss becomes too
great, the mystery too inexplicable, and
Autumn starts to unravel, all the while
becoming obsessed with the various murders of
local women and the men who kill them,
thinking their stories and society’s complacency
toward them might shed light on what really
happened to her sister. In Speaking of Summer,
critically acclaimed author Kalisha Buckhanon
has created a fast–paced story of urban peril
and victim invisibility, and the fight to discover
the complicated truths at the heart of every
family.

1894 Samuel Nelson Dickinson

1917 Edith Wharton One of the first novels to
deal honestly with a woman's sexual
awakening, "Summer" created a sensation upon
its 1917 publication. The Pulitzer Prize-winning
author of "Ethan Frome" shattered the
standards of conventional love stories with
candor and realism. Nearly a century later, this
tale remains fresh and relevant.

2022-05-10 Carley Fortune "A radiant
debut."—Emily Henry, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Book Lovers THE NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! Named One of the
Hottest Reads of Summer 2022 by Today ∙
Parade ∙ PopSugar ∙ USA Today ∙ SheReads ∙
BuzzFeed ∙ BookBub ∙ Bustle ∙ and more! Six
summers to fall in love. One moment to fall
apart. A weekend to get it right. They say you
can never go home again, and for Persephone
Fraser, ever since she made the biggest
mistake of her life a decade ago, that has felt
too true. Instead of glittering summers on the
lakeshore of her childhood, she spends them in
a stylish apartment in the city, going out with
friends, and keeping everyone a safe distance
from her heart. Until she receives the call that
sends her racing back to Barry’s Bay and into
the orbit of Sam Florek—the man she never
thought she’d have to live without. For six
summers, through hazy afternoons on the water
and warm summer nights working in his
family’s restaurant and curling up together
with books—medical textbooks for him and
work-in-progress horror short stories for
her—Percy and Sam had been inseparable.
Eventually that friendship turned into
something breathtakingly more, before it fell
spectacularly apart. When Percy returns to the
lake for Sam’s mother’s funeral, their
connection is as undeniable as it had always
been. But until Percy can confront the decisions
she made and the years she’s spent punishing
herself for them, they’ll never know whether
their love might be bigger than the biggest
mistakes of their past. Told over the course of
six years and one weekend, Every Summer
After is a big, sweeping nostalgic story of love
and the people and choices that mark us
forever.

2020-05-05 Jennifer Weiner A deliciously funny,
remarkably poignant “beach read to end all
beach reads” (Entertainment Weekly) about the
power of friendship, the lure of frenemies, and
the importance of making peace with yourself
through all of life’s ups and downs—from the
#1 New York Times bestselling author of Good
in Bed and Best Friends Forever. Six years
after the fight that ended their friendship,
Daphne Berg is shocked when Drue Cavanaugh
walks back into her life, looking as lovely and
successful as ever, with a massive favor to ask.
Daphne hasn’t spoken one word to Drue in all
this time—she doesn’t even hate-follow her ex-
best friend on social media—so when Drue asks
if she will be her maid-of-honor at the society
wedding of the summer, Daphne is rightfully
speechless. Drue was always the one who had
everything—except the ability to hold onto
friends. Meanwhile, Daphne’s no longer the
same self-effacing sidekick she was back in
high school. She’s built a life that she loves,
including a growing career as a plus-size
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Instagram influencer. Letting glamorous,
seductive Drue back into her life is risky, but it
comes with an invitation to spend a weekend in
a waterfront Cape Cod mansion. When Drue
begs and pleads and dangles the prospect of
cute single guys, Daphne finds herself
powerless as ever to resist her friend’s siren
song. A sparkling, “insightful page-turner”
(Real Simple) about the complexities of female
relationships, the pitfalls of living out loud and
online, and the resilience of the human heart,
Big Summer is a witty, moving story about
family, friendship, and figuring out what
matters most.

2013-04-16 Lauren Thompson Mouse
experiences some of the joys of summer for the
first time, from eating watermelon and flying a
kite to watching fireworks in the night sky.

2018-09-01 Prabhu Sivabalan ACCT3
Management is the Asia-Pacific edition of the
proven 4LTR press approach to management
accounting, designed to enhance students�
learning experiences. The text is for teaching
students learning the preparers/debits and
credits approach and is presented in an easy-to-
read and accessible style. This third edition
includes a strong suite of student and instructor
resources that enhance student learning and
revision. New, print versions of this book come
with bonus online study tools on the
CourseMate Express platform Learn more
about the online tools cengage.com.au/learning-
solutions

2021-04-20 Tom Brenner A joyful, sun-drenched
tribute to the anticipation and adventures of
the warmest season of the year. When the days
stretch out like a slow yawn, and the cheerful
faces of Johnny-jump-ups jump up . . . then it’s
time to get ready for summer! From flip-flops
and hide-and-seek to fireworks and ice-cream
trucks, from lemonade stands and late bedtimes
to swimming in the lake and toasting
marshmallows, there’s something for everyone
in this bright and buoyant celebration of the
sunny season. Tom Brenner’s lovely, lyrical ode
to summers spent outdoors will strike a chord
with anyone who’s ever counted down the days
until school gets out, and Jaime Kim’s jubilant,
nostalgia-soaked illustrations leave little doubt
that summer is indeed a time unlike any other.

2017 Scholastic Teaching Resources Fun and
engaging activity pages that reinforce reading,
writing, spelling, phonics, grammar, math
skills, and more, and prepare third graders for
fourth grade! From the editors of Weekly
Reader.

2021-03-11 Kerrie Shanahan Title Information:-
Summer Days, Winter Days describes what can
be seen in the sky at different times of the day
in both summer and winter. It compares and
contrasts these two seasons, and discusses the
differences in daylight hours.Content
vocabulary: bright, colder, dark, dim, dull,
evening, garden, light, midday, morning, rays,

sky, summer, sun, sunlight, wake up, winterKey
concepts: In summer, the daylight hours last for
a longer time than in winter. In winter, we see
the sunrise later than in summer. In winter, we
see the sunset earlier than in summer.Reading
Strategies: Making inferencesRelated resource:
WW LPL1 Summer Days, Winter DaysSeries
Information:WorldWise is a high-interest
literacy program that encourages inquiry and
questioning while extending knowledge in
science and a range of STEM topics linked to
the curriculum. This engaging program teaches
reading strategies simultaneously with natural,
earth and physical science concepts - reflecting
the diversity of the world students live
in.Students will develop strategies and skills to
read informative texts across a range of text
types while they learn to become informative
text writers. With an assortment of text types
on offer, themes and concepts are introduced
and revisited across the reading stages,
building on initial concepts with increasing
complexity.WorldWise Lesson Plans support
each Student Book, offering practical,
systematic and easy-to-implement instructions.
These visually appealing resources integrate
oral language, vocabulary development, fluency
and comprehension, writing and
phonics.WorldWise Investigations is a web-
based tool that provides extension activities for
titles in the program. It encourages exploration
of content linked to curriculum outcomes in a
deeper more hands-on way. Students are
supported with a framework that encourages
investigation and inquiry.This series is
supported by an array of teacher resources
which can be obtained by visiting
www.worldwise.com.au

2021-04-06 Dr. Seuss A board book celebration
of summer, starring Thing One and Thing Two
from Dr. Seuss's The Cat in the Hat! Written in
super-simple rhyme, this fun, sturdy board book
features Thing One and Thing Two as they
spend a summer day at the shore-- swimming,
floating, boating, and more! A perfect gift for
summer birthdays, baby showers, or any time
of year, this is an ideal way to celebrate the
season and introduce the very youngest
children to the magical world of Dr. Seuss!

2012-04-27 Ellie Morris A tale of love and
friendship set in the 1950s, When the Summer
Ends tackles society's views of the times. Aika
Rowland is a young lady affected by Aspergers,
and struggling to live her life; her famous
family has its own problems and often she is
over

2020-05-05 Mary Kay Andrews New York Times
bestselling author and Queen of the Beach
Reads Mary Kay Andrews delivers her next
blockbuster, Hello Summer. It’s a new season...
Conley Hawkins left her family’s small town
newspaper, The Silver Bay Beacon, in the
rearview mirror years ago. Now a star reporter
for a big-city paper, Conley is exactly where she
wants to be and is about to take a fancy new
position in Washington, D.C. Or so she thinks.
For small town scandals... When the new job

goes up in smoke, Conley finds herself right
back where she started, working for her sister,
who is trying to keep The Silver Bay Beacon
afloat—and she doesn’t exactly have warm
feelings for Conley. Soon she is given the
unenviable task of overseeing the local gossip
column, “Hello, Summer.” And big-time secrets.
Then Conley witnesses an accident that ends in
the death of a local congressman—a beloved
war hero with a shady past. The more she digs
into the story, the more dangerous it gets. As
an old heartbreaker causes trouble and a new
flame ignites, it soon looks like their sleepy
beach town is the most scandalous hotspot of
the summer.

2020-06-16 Jennifer Ash Rudick The author
presents twenty-five summer houses by the sea.

1993-08 Barbara Girion While spending
summer vacation on an Indian reservation,
twelve-year-old Joni has a difficult time getting
along with Sarah Birdsong and her friends, who
seem to hold her responsible for the prejudice
they experience outside the reservation.

2021-07-13 Tessa Bailey The first in a spicy and
unforgettable rom-com duology from #1 New
York Times bestseller and tik tok favorite Tessa
Bailey, in which a Hollywood “It Girl” is cut off
from her wealthy family and exiled to a small
Pacific Northwest beach town... where she
butts heads with a surly, sexy local who thinks
she doesn’t belong. Piper Bellinger is
fashionable, influential, and her reputation as a
wild child means the paparazzi are constantly
on her heels. When too much champagne and
an out-of-control rooftop party lands Piper in
the slammer, her stepfather decides enough is
enough. So he cuts her off, and sends Piper and
her sister to learn some responsibility running
their late father’s dive bar... in Washington.
Piper hasn’t even been in Westport for five
minutes when she meets big, bearded sea
captain Brendan, who thinks she won’t last a
week outside of Beverly Hills. So what if Piper
can’t do math, and the idea of sleeping in a
shabby apartment with bunk beds gives her
hives. How bad could it really be? She’s
determined to show her stepfather—and the
hot, grumpy local—that she’s more than a
pretty face. Except it’s a small town and
everywhere she turns, she bumps into Brendan.
The fun-loving socialite and the gruff fisherman
are polar opposites, but there’s an undeniable
attraction simmering between them. Piper
doesn’t want any distractions, especially
feelings for a man who sails off into the sunset
for weeks at a time. Yet as she reconnects with
her past and begins to feel at home in
Westport, Piper starts to wonder if the cold,
glamorous life she knew is what she truly
wants. LA is calling her name, but
Brendan—and this town full of memories—may
have already caught her heart. As seen on
E!Online, PopSugar, CNN, EliteDaily, Vulture,
Buzzfeed, Bustle, the Nerd Daily, PARADE, LA
Magazine, Country Living, USA Today, and
more!
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